
Gaither-James 46th Family Reunion 2021

Dear Family:
Time is quickly approaching for this year’s reunion.  We are eagerly planning for an exciting celebration and hope to see all of you at our virtual Gaither-James Family Reunion event from July 9 – 11, 2021.  This year's theme is “Staying Connected: Maintaining and Strengthening Our Bonds.”  A complete agenda for the Reunion will be forthcoming.
We hope to have high attendance this year and your response and participation is key to making this happen.  In addition to your participation, please share this information with any other family members who may not be on our email/ mailing list.  To be added to the mailing list, please email us at info@gaitherjamesreunion.org or visit our website at www.gaitherjamesreunion.org.
Registration and Family Dues:

Registration to this year’s event is FREE.

While registration is free, Annual Dues are still required for every family member ($10 per person).  Even if you cannot attend/ participate in this year's reunion, please submit your annual dues payment(s) by Friday, June 18, 2021.  Annual Dues should be sent directly to LaKisha Nickens-Gaither:  815 Grand Champion Dr. Rockville, MD 20850.
Registration and Payment Link
Updates:

Please update us on any special events that have taken place in your immediate family since the 2019 Reunion or will be taking place in the near future.  Examples:  weddings, anniversaries, graduations, new additions, etc.

At past reunions, we have shared pictorial, verbal, and some written history of our family heritage.  This year, we would like for you to be able to relive and enjoy that history even after the reunion is over.  Please send a brief video no longer than 5 minutes sharing any story or history about the family.  In addition, we are collecting pictures to capture our family history.  
Please submit all updates, pictures, and videos with your registration form by Friday, June 18, 2021.  
Calling all healthcare professionals! This year we are hosting virtual health and wellness information sessions.  If you are interested in presenting or sharing your expertise, please email us by Friday, June 18, 2021, at info@gaitherjamesreunion.org. 
Please feel free to share this information with other family members who may not have received this message.

Questions and Other Information: 

Please email all questions and contact information to info@gaitherjamesreunion.org. 
For up-to-date information, please visit our websites at www.gaitherjamesreunion.org and www.gaitherjames.com.
Please continue to take care of yourselves and follow the medical guidance in your area (Wear a Mask, Wash your Hands and Practice Social Distancing as applicable).  We look forward to seeing you in July.
Peace and Blessings,

2021 Gaither-James Reunion Planning Committee
